From: David Baum

To: City Council
Cc: John Thielke; rick@seattlenightwatch.org; Ginny Scantlebury; stevepitner@hotmail.com; Chipper Doodle;

mike.shields.1959@gmail.com; turninhearts@agmail.com; Zani311@yahoo.com; taralynking@gmail.com;
mramos@thechurchcouncil.org; potterdt@agmail.com; Kim Lancaster; Cindy Roat; Bill Barnsdale

Subject: Please amend the homeless encampment legislation
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 7:41:36 PM
Importance: High

Honorable members of the Shoreline City Council:

Please amend the upcoming legislation about homeless encampments to provide maximum
flexibility for the location of organized encampments within your city. Especially, please do
not create barriers for churches to host these camps.

I am a volunteer who cooks meals for Camp United We Stand, now in residence at St.
Dunstan’s Episcopal Church. I work closely on a weekly basis with the members of the camp
and with Greater Seattle Cares. | have found working with the campers to be rewarding,
educational, and personally enriching.

The people who live at the camp are working hard to correct the problems that have disrupted
their lives. They are working in community to take care of themselves and each other, and
they deserve every chance to succeed. | hope you will support them.

Best wishes,

—David Baum
526 N. 71st St.
Seattle, WA 98103
206-913-1021
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